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Notice of Decision    

Essex Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Regular Meeting -  October 10, 2017  
                                                                                                                                     

The regular Meeting of the Essex IWWC was conducted on October 10, 2017 in Room A of the Essex 
Town Hall at 7:00 p.m. The following decisions were rendered: 
  
Permit for Application No. 17-9 – Stephen Cline, 85 Westbrook Road.  This is an application to 
expand a parking area and install a culvert; Approved.   

 
Permit for Application No. 17-10 – Norman Needleman, 9 Foxboro Road.  This is an application to 
add a rain garden, a splash pad and a 5 (five) foot wide path within 100 foot upland review are of 
North Cove; Approved    
 
Permit for Application No. 17-11 – John and Susan Abbot, 151 River Road.  This is an application to 
demolish an existing house and replace with a new single family dwelling and terraced rear yard to 
include plantings; Approved   
 
Permit for Application No. 17A-8 – George Washburn, 8 Brackett Lane. An application to construct 
a roofed, open-sided structure atop an existing wooden bridge; Approved.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Stella C. Beaudoin  
Recording Secretary 
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